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I strongly oppose HB 2025. As a young family, it is hard enough to live in this state 

with the ever rising cost of living and brutal taxes that already plague the working 

lower / middle class. More care should be taken by legislators before pushing 

legislation that would drastically change how Oregonians live and what they can 

afford. Allow our voices to be heard, and behalf on all struggling Oregonians, please 

vote NO on HB 2025.  


